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HISTORIC RESOURCES COMMISSION

Tuesday, January 10, 2017
The Historic Resources Commission held a scheduled meeting on Tuesday, January 10, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Graham Municipal Building.  Commission Members present were Larry Brooks, Helen Sharpe, Grace Baldwin, Denise Baker and Guy Sinclair. Brenda Sykes and Cary Worthy were absent. Staff members present were Nathan Page, Planning Director, and Frank Glover, Planning Intern.
Chair Larry Brooks called the meeting to order and explained the function of the Commission.
1. Pledge of Allegiance and opening invocation by Larry Brooks.
2. Approve minutes of the November 8, 2016 meeting. Denise Baker made a motion to approve and Helen Sharpe seconded. All voted aye. 
3. Discussion of penalties for Court Square District. Guy Sinclair motioned to remove penalties from the historic resources handbook. With no second the motion died.

4. Grace Baldwin requested that all members of the commission conduct themselves respectfully when engaging in commission business.
5. Denise Baker made a motioned to adjourn. Helen Sharpe seconded. 

With no further business the meeting was adjourned. 










Respectfully submitted, 











Frank Glover

